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Parking & Traffic Committee Agenda 
Campus Services, Crespa Service Center 1.01.52 
Wednesday, October 11, 2017 
10:00AM-10:50AM 
 
In Attendance: 
 Norma Guerra   Faculty Richard LeBaron  Faculty Gail Pizzola   Faculty 

Melissa Murata  Faculty Laura Giacomoni  Staff 
Jason Vasquez  Staff Brett Davidoff                Student Douglas Sonego   University Police 
Kathleen Carter-Stiggers Human Resources  Burt Reynolds   Campus Services 

 Absent:  
Ricardo Beltran  Staff 
Jeffrey Ragsdale  Staff Thomas Bello   Student 
Rachel Jendrzey  Student Justin Guerra   Student Joseph Stilwill   Facilities 
Craig Saucier   Alumni Programs Clay Haverland  Campus Services 

 
I. Call Meeting to Order: 10:00am 
II. Introductions 
III. Overview of Committee structure and purpose 

The charge of this committee is to review the Parking and Traffic Regulations for the University of Texas at San Antonio, UTSA Downtown, and the Institute of 
Texan Cultures. A major responsibility of this committee is to develop recommendations for revisions in the parking regulation as are necessary to ensure an efficient and safe parking and traffic system. Considerations may include permit 
and enforcement fees, parking zones, bicycles and motorcycle traffic, and pedestrian paths. A separate committee, the Parking Appeals Panel meets 
monthly, or more often as needed, to hear appeals for parking and traffic violations. The Committee shall also meet prior to early registration and regular registration for each semester. The Committee will be appointed by the President or Provost and 
be responsible to the Vice President for Business Affairs with recommendations from the Committee on Committees. 

 
IV. Discussion 
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 This year Clay Haverland will serve as P&T Committee Coordinator in lieu of a 
chair/vice-chair organization. 

 Committee requests agenda via email a week in advance. 
 Temporary parking during the first few weeks of school offered at Park West, 

for the second year in a row, due to parking lot capacity being reached. 
 Discussed ideas to disseminate information about parking to faculty so that they 

can post the information through their channels. 
 Discussed debt service and payments for garages versus surface lots 
 Suggestion received to add a pathway from Lot BK3 to Wellness Center. 
 Discussed possibility of Tobin Garage expansion; none planned at this time. 
 Discussed changes made at entrances on UTSA Blvd. Discussions continue 

between UTSA and the city about possible changes at the Brackenridge/UTSA 
Blvd entrance. 

 Reminder – Frio Street to close Sunday, October 15 through November 4th.  
 

V. Adjournment: 10:50am 


